
June 2022 Alumni Meeting

Review of April Meeting ( May canceled due to holiday)
● Donna is checking on bands to move from Malden to our parade
● Austin is working on a tractor show to go with the car show
● A contact is being made about the possibility of carnival rides
● Fire Department planning a corn hold tournament on Friday night
● Berry’s Barn will not be able to do the breakfast
● Possibility of moving the parade till 2:00
● Jamie is working on renewal of ads for the web page
● Discussion of artist for music and art show
● Cater has been booked - need menu and price
● Questions from the 50th class

June Meeting

BREAKFAST:  The breakfast this year has been picked up by a young group of alumni wanting
to raise money for the school for mental health education.  The group is being led by Brooklyn
Montgomery.  The breakfast will be a pancake breakfast.  There are already organizations
willing to set up information booths and help with sponsorship money for the event.  $7/ticket.

BOOTHS: For Profit booths will pay a fee for a booth. $20 for non-alumni and $10 for alumni.
School groups, churches and any other non-profit organizations within the community will not be
charged.
Keen Brothers Inflatables are attending this year with 3 inflatables.  There have been several
crafters calling wanting booth space as well.  We are contacting a snowcone truck to come set
up. A corn hole tournament for students will be set up on Saturday on the grounds with money
going toward the Alumni Scholarship.

PARADE:  Mr. Schmittler will be the Grand Marshal this year and the 50th class will have a float.
No update as of yet on any bands that will attend.
The parade will be moved to 2:00.  We are hoping to get people participating in the Malden
parade to then drive to Gideon for our parade.

DINNER:  Dinner tickets will remain the same price. A menu will be set before the next meeting.
Dennis Gurley will be providing music during dinner and entertainment after the program.

FRIDAY NIGHT CORN HOLE:  The fire department is in charge of this even with proceeds
going to the city fire department.  There will be food trucks there selling food and the fire
department will be selling drinks. We are encouraging people to attend.

Misc. Information: *Still waiting on the bricks to get finished - * The new tree has been
planted - * Jamie has mailed out info to business for web page -  * No updates on car /
tractor show or carnival rides.


